From: Stephanie Gray Sent: 04 May 2016 01:37

To: Phillips, Kate

Subject: Camden Planning Application Reference: 2016/1480 relating to original

Planning Application 2014/6672/P

Importance: High

Dear Ms Philips

I write with regard to the above application which as a local resident I fully support. There is a shortage of supermarkets in Hampstead/Belsize Park and our only option is an over-priced Budgens.

I am somewhat concerned by the fact that a member of the local community Jessica Learmond-Criqui of the I_Love_Hampstead_and_Hampstead_Shops_Campaign is drafting letters objecting to the application and then circulating them to hundreds of individuals for them to submit. This is undemocratic and unprincipled meaning that those who support the application are possibly outweighed by the overwhelming bombardment of letters drafted and organised by Ms Learmond-Criqui.

I am happy to forward the email I have received from Ms Learmond-Criqui inciting people to write letters of objection thus skewing the outcome.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely Stephanie Gray, Flat 8, 53 Rosslyn Hill, Hampstead NW3 5UH